
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
  

 

              13th March 2025  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are pleased to share the following information regarding arrangements for House Pegasus 

day which will take place on Friday, 28th March 2025.  

 

 House Pegasus day will be a day of celebration of all things related to the Pegasus Quality of 

Creativity. We will also be raising awareness for the Pegasus Global Goal ‘Reduced 

Inequalities’ with a full day of immersive activities. All children, regardless of their house, 

will be taking part in the day's activities, which will focus on the qualities, articles, and global 

goals associated with House Pegasus.  

Children are invited to mark the day by wearing purple, 

pink, gold or white to celebrate either the House colour 

or the colour of the mythical Pegasus which is white 

with golden horns. Please note: this is a non-uniform 

day.  

In order to support the Pegasus Global Goal ‘Reduced 

Inequalities’, we are asking for either a foodbank 

donation or a voluntary donation towards our chosen 

charity Music Action International (Charity number: 

1136295). We are working with this charity by engaging 

in the Harmonise project, which offers a programme 

where children from all backgrounds increase their well-



 

being, explore different cultures, and create music together. If you are willing and able to 

support the cause, children can either bring in a monetary donation on Pegasus Day, or a 

donation can be made via school spider.  

We are looking forward to another exciting day of House celebrations and know Pegasus Day 

will be filled with enthusiasm, creativity, and memorable moments. If you have any questions, 

please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Class Teacher or the House Team via the School 

office. 

Yours sincerely,     

 

 
 
Rihula Sameer-Mour            Sarah Bristow   Martine Marsden  
Assistant Head of School           School House Leaders 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Noden  

Head of House  


